Mr. S. R. Morss
Route 3
Bradford, Mass,

Dear Mr. Morss:

Station WIBA is pleased to hear of your report
of reception from this station on August 14, 1946
at approximately 1:08 a.m. C.S.T.

Thank you for your comment, and hope you will
tune us in again sometime.

Sincerely yours,
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BADGER BRCADCASTING COMPANY

K. F. Sehmitt
Station Manager
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